
 CPID Signs Strategic Cooperation Agreement with Lyushunkou District 
of Dalian City

On December 21, 2021, Mr. Zhao Yonggang, Vice President of CPID, met with Mr. Zhao 
Hongwei, CPC Secretary of Lyushunkou District of Dalian City, at the headquarters in 
Beijing, and witnessed the signing of the agreement between both sides. 

Mr. Zhao extended a warm welcome to Mr. Zhao and his delegation, and briefly 
introduced SPIC and CPID, as well as the experience and advantages of CPID in 
developing clean energy, integrated smart energy and county-wide development. He also 
said that CPID would prepare a district-wide plan to address the difficult and painful 
issues in the development of Lyushunkou District, and help Lyushunkou District achieve 
the "3060" target and rural revitalization. 

Mr. Zhao Hongwei expressed his gratitude for the warm reception by CPID, and hoped to 
cooperate with CPID in distributed PV power, battery swap for heavy trucks, rural 
revitalization, energy storage, hydrogen energy industrial park, etc., jointly build clean 
energy demonstration projects and boost the shift of Lyushunkou District to green 
development. 

Mr. Chi Junpeng, Vice Governor of Lyushunkou District, the leaders of Lyushunkou 
District Business Bureau and Lyushunkou State Investment Group, and the leaders of 
CPID attended the meeting and signing ceremony. 


